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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

STATA Maintenance Subscription: FOR RENEWAL
1 message

Christine Consul <tin@datacore.ph> Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 8:00 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Valued Customer,

This is to inform you that the maintenance subscription of your STATA/SE Perpetual License has expired last 10 February
2022. Without maintenance subscription for STATA, you will lose entitlement to the following:

Software upgrades (including version updates)
Security patches and bug fixes
Technical support
Priority access to new STATA features

Please reply to this email or contact us via info@datacore.ph for your maintenance renewal and quotation.

Thank you very much and keep safe.

Sincerely,
CHRISTINE D. CONSUL
Business Development Manager
DATACORE TECHNOLOGIES INC.
Mobile No / Viber.: 0977 821 6999


This email contains confidential information for the sole use of the intended recipient/s. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender, delete this email, and maintain the confidentiality of what you may have read.
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